From: stephen hopkins [
Sent: 22 November 2016 16:34
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 16/02030/F

Re holiday lets at Pheasant Pluckers. Burdrop. 16/02030/F
 

In The Planning Statement of 15/01103/F the appellants claim that they are unable to operate the existing single holiday let and that it is empty for most of the year.
Therefore, there can be little point in compromising the future viability of the pub, by diminishing the car-park to build three more.
 

                 The property has changed names from Bishop Blaize to Bishops End and now Pheasant Pluckers.
 Perhaps the next name should be "The Try'ncatchusopen Arms."
 

S. Hopkins
Austin Farm
Sibford Ferris
